
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

ADVERTISMENT No.358                                                                                   DATED: 03.05.2013    
 

 (Commission’s Website - www.tnpsc.gov.in / www.tnpscexams.net ) 
 

 

In continuation of the notification for the post of Assistant Engineer (Industries) (Notification 
No.07/2013) hosted on 28.03.2013, it is hereby informed that the candidate who had opted 
the subject “Chemical Technology” for writing the examination in Paper - I should appear for 
the examination in the subject “Chemical Engineering”. 
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